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21 April 1983

Cecil 0. Thomas
Chief, Standardization and

Speical Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

The University of Utah has submitted an application for renewal of its
Operating License R-126, Class 104, facility for the TRIGA Nuclear Reactor
at the University of Utah, Salt Lake City, Utah. As indicated in the
enclosed copy, the application was signed on March 8, 1983. The complete
application was mailed 10 March 1983. Please apprise us of the status of
this application.

Sincerely yours,
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